
 
 

                                                       Date: October 24th, 2023 
 
Re: MIRA FOUNDATION PROJECT 

 
 
Dear Parents, 

As you know, The MIRA Foundation pursues the goal of strengthening the autonomy and social 
inclusion of people with visual, physical and autism spectrum disorder. This organization is 
dedicated to helping these individuals by pairing them with dogs bred and fully trained to respond 
to their adaptation and rehabilitation needs. All MIRA’s services are free of charge to individuals 
with one or many visual or motor disabilities, and to children presenting an autism spectrum 
disorder. 

 
East Hill has decided to support this foundation this school year. To do so, all staff, teachers, and 
students will be asked to bring as many ring tabs (goupilles) as possible. The final amount of ring 
tabs collected will generate an amount of money that will then be donated to the MIRA Foundation. 
 
We strongly believe that it is a great way to expose our students to a real-life cause while having 
them involved in the community. We will officially launch this project and start the collection 
of ring tabs as of Monday, October 30th. The collection will be ongoing throughout the school 
year. As it is a schoolwide project, East Hill entire community will be encouraged to participate in 
this great initiative. 

 
Thank you all for your collaboration and participation. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mme Excellent 
Vice Principal 
East Hill Elementary School 
 
 
 

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC H1C 2H1 
 

                                     
 


